
DISTRICT DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
HELD ON 1 APRIL 2004 

(FROM 5.35 PM TO 7.37 PM) 
 

PRESENT:  Councillor Simms in the Chair.  Councillors Mrs Atkinson, Brown, 
Jean Butterfield, de Courcey-Bayley, Hoult, Chris Lewis, Lumsden, Nash, Charlie 
Powell, Simms, Mrs Smith, Smith, Watson, Webber and Willis 
 
Late Arrivals: None 
 
Early Departures: None 
 
Prior to the formal proceedings of the Committee, the Solicitor to the Council 
outlined the procedures to be followed and advised that, on this occasion, the 
usual Opportunity to Speak time limit was to be extended to six minutes for each 
category of speaker. 
 
02/03 – APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE AND NOTIFICATION OF  

  SUBSTITUTES:  An apology for absence had been received from 
Councillor Pat Marsh.  Notification has been received that Councillor Mrs Smith 
was to act as substitute for Councillor Grange, Councillor Mrs Atkinson for 
Councillor Ellington, Councillor Lumsden for Councillor Bean and that Councillor 
Jean Butterfield was to act for Councillor Simister. 

(5.40 pm) 
 


